
   
   

An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

 

 
 

 
 

 
310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 
 

March 12, 2021 
 
Charnell Hudson 
PO BOX 17320 
St. Paul, MN 55117 
 
VIA EMAIL: charnellemays@gmail.com 

 

 
Re:  Remove or Repair of the Structure at 134 Elizabeth Street East 
 
Dear Ms. Hudson: 
 
This is to confirm that on March 9, 2021 at the remote Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
recommended laying the matter over to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, March 23 via 
telephone between 10 a.m. and 12 p.m. for further discussion and an updated percentage of 
completion on the project by City Staff.  
 
If you have any documents you would like to be viewed by the Legislative Hearing Officer prior 
to your hearing, please email them to me at Joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us and I will forward to 
staff for review.  

 
The City Council Public Hearing will be on Wednesday, March 24, 2021 at 3:30 pm. If you 
wish to contest to the recommendation given by Marcia Moermond on March 23 and give live 
testimony remotely at the City Council Public Hearing March 24 between 3:30 p.m. and 5:00 
p.m., please contact me at 651-266-8515 or legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us to let our staff 
know.  If I don’t hear from you, I will assume you are not appealing further.  
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
 
c: Remove Repair Staff  

Steve Magner – Department of Safety & Inspections, Housing and Code Enforcement 
Manager   
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